
From: Megan McGuire  

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 11:04 AM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Jesuit petition for special exemption 

 

My name is Megan McGuire and I live in Ward 5 of the Ann Arbor District.  I am writing in support of the 
Jesuits’ petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne Street.  I have 
known the Jesuits for 4 years and believe they would not only be good neighbors but also continue to 
contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they have for the past ten years. As a student, I have first-
hand seen the tremendous contribution that they have made to the community at St. Mary's Student 
Parish and ultimately the University of Michigan. Their presence is greatly treasured by the students 
passing through their college career. However this presence would no longer be possible if they could not 
maintain an appropriate residence for their lifestyle in the Ann Arbor area. I therefore ask that you 
reconsider their petition for special exemption. 

I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so that all 
members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very important issue. 

Again, I ask that you please encourage the vote in favor of the Jesuits’ petition. 

Thank you very much. 

--  

Megan McGuire 

BA Sociology & Community Action Social Change 

SMSP Social Justice Intern 

University of Michigan '14 

 


